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11 October 2023 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 7 - Rewards Trip to The Pumpkin Patch, Friday 27 October. 
  
A curriculum-based reward trip has been arranged to visit The Pumpkin Patch, 
Hightown on Friday 27 October 2023. This is for Year 7 students who have 
maintained excellent attendance, punctuality and behaviour during the first half-term.  
  
Students will depart the academy at 10.30am and travel via coach to 
The Pumpkin Patch. They will return at approximately 3.00pm. 
  
Students should bring appropriate clothing and footwear (wellington boots are 
recommended). Students will also need to bring along their lunch.  
  
The cost of this trip is £10.00 which includes travel, admission and insurance. All 
payments should be made via ParentPay and must be made no later than Tuesday 
24 October.   
  
There are 200 places available for students on a first come first served basis. Please 
note that eligibility is based on the expectations stated above and money will be 
returned if it is decided that your child does not meet the required standards up to and 
including the day of the trip.  
  
If you have any queries or questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.  
  
Yours faithfully 
 
D Huey 
  
Mr D Huey 
Curriculum Leader Food 
 
 
 
 


